
Home Learning Grid: Autumn 1 A Child’s War 

Maths and English homework will be given out weekly, you must complete 

this.  

The ideas below are optional, you can complete as many or as few as you 

would like. Remember there is also ‘MyOn’ to read additional books online and links on 

our school website to learning games and activities! 

 Talk to friends or family about their 
wartime or post-war memories or 
experiences. Write down or record their 
responses.  

 

 Make a scrapbook of Second World 
War images and write captions for 
each one. Consider how the people in 

the photographs may be feeling.  
 

 Make do and mend! Can you revamp 
some of your old clothes to make new 
clothes? Maybe you could ‘upcycle’ 
some unwanted household items and 

make them useful in a whole new 
way! Bring them to school to show 
your classmates and share your ideas.  

 

 Find out what happened in your local 
area during the War. Were any 
children evacuated or did your local 
area host evacuees?  

 

 Dig for Victory! Find out about the 
types of vegetables people were 
encouraged to grow during the War 
and have a go at growing or cooking 

some! Popular vegetables included 
potatoes, cabbage and cauliflowers.  

 

 Imagine you are an evacuee: you’re 
allowed to take just one book with you 
to your new home. Which one would 
you take? Conduct a survey amongst 

family and friends to find out which 
book they would choose and why. 
Present your findings to the class.  

 

 Imagine a child has been evacuated 
to your home. How would you make 
them feel welcome? How could you 
support them if they were missing 

their  
 

 Dress up as an evacuated child. Make 
a gas mask box and write an evacuee 
label showing your name, address and 
school. Ask someone to take a 

photograph. 
 

 Find some wartime recipes and make 
a typical meal using foods that would 
have been rationed at the time.  

 

 


